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His Royal Highness Prime Minister Prince Khalifa bin Salman Al Khalifa received at Gudaibiya Palace yesterday a number of senior officials, members of the legislative branch, the Intelligen-
tsia, journalists, media persons and citizens.

His Royal Highness Prime Minister Prince Khalifa bin Salman Al Khalifa yesterday stressed the importance of consolidating social communication and 
interaction, as the best means to preserve the deep-rooted values and social traditions that have always distinguished the people of Bahrain. HRH 
Premier was speaking as he received, at the Gudaibiya Palace yesterday, the sons of Mohammed bin Futtais bin Salim Al-Hajiri Ali, Dr. Rashid and 
Salim, along with their sons. During the meeting, HRH the Prime Minister lauded the role played by Bahraini tribes and families. 

Deputy Prime Minister, Chairman of Supreme Committee for Information and Communication Technology, Shaikh Mohammed bin Mubarak Al Khalifa received Gulf Regional General 
Manager for Microsoft Sayed Hashish. Shaikh Mohammed affirmed the government’s efforts to cooperate with leading international IT companies to achieve digital development in 
Bahrain. 

Minister of Justice, Islamic Affairs and Endowments Shaikh Khalid bin Ali Al Khalifa received yes-
terday member of the Representatives Council Khalifa Abdullah Al Ghanim. They discussed issues 
of common interest in judicial development.

His Royal Highness the Premier’s Advisor His Highness Shaikh Salman bin Khalifa 
Al-Khalifa received Russian Ambassador to Bahrain Vagif Garaev and reviewed 
ways of consolidating bilateral relations and bolstering joint cooperation in all 
fields. 

The Supreme Council for Islamic Affairs Deputy Chairman Shaikh Abdulrahman bin Mohammed 
bin Rashid Al Khalifa received the US Ambassador Justin Siberell. Shaikh Abdulrahman welcomed 
the ambassador, wished him success in his diplomatic mission in Bahrain.

Building Maintenance Director of the Ministry of Works, Municipalities Affairs & Urban Planning Huda Mirza inspected the maintenance works being imple-
mented at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs’ Building in Manama. The BD79,900 works include renovation of the reception office at the ground floor and renova-
tion of the elevator lobby located at the 6th floor of the building. Mirza was accompanied by a number of engineers supervising the project and Operation & 
Follow-up Director Khalid Al Jalahma from the Ministry of Foreign Affairs. During the tour, the team in charge of supervising the project delivered a detailed 
explanation on the maintenance stages, which is now 30% complete. 

Female employees at KPMG in Bahrain attended an event organized by the Audit, Tax, and Advisory firm to commemorate International Women’s Day 
(IWD).  During the event held at the La Plage - Ritz Carlton Hotel and Spa, 16 female staff were awarded for their achievements in 2017 and valuable contri-
bution to the firm’s growth. Attendees also heard from other successful female leaders at the firm about their career journey and how they have overcome 
key hurdles women often face today.


